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Dear Oregon State Legislators,  

 

We are writing in full support for Representative Travis Nelson’s proposed House Bill 

2738, which would fully ban the use of leaded gasoline fuel at the Portland 

International Raceway (PIR).  

 

We have been North Portland residents since 2008 and have tolerated the noise 

pollution coming from PIR, but the use of leaded fuel goes beyond what is 

reasonable to accept. When there are alternative fuels that can be used and when 

the exhaust is coming from a publicly owned and operated park from within our own 

parks department we draw the line. 

 

Knowing the dangers to health related to leaded gas use, and we ask all of Oregon 

State Representatives to support the bill and vote to approve resolution HB 2738 to 

protect our community’s well being.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Winslet Family 

Kenton 

North Portland 


